
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE VACANCY 

 
Dallas School District Board of Directors is seeking citizens to fill vacancies on 
the school district budget committee. The term of appointment will be March 1, 
2024 through February 28, 2027.   

 
The budget committee is made up of five appointed members. To serve on this 
committee an individual must be a registered voter in the district and cannot be 
an employee, officer or agent of the school district. 

 
If interested in serving on the budget committee, please contact Steve Spencer, 
Superintendent or Tami Montague, Director of Fiscal Services, at (503)623-5594 
no later than February 22, 2024 for application instructions. Candidates will be 
interviewed and/or announced at the February 27, 2024  school board meeting. 


